
Carpool Information
Maintaining a safe environment for all children and adults during AM and PM carpool is our #1 priority!

General Information

*Please adhere to the School Zone 25 mph speed limit.

*During carpool please do not make a left turn into the carpool lane if there is a line of cars down the street. Please  proceed

to the end of the carpool line.

*Please refrain from using cell phones once in the carpool line.

*Please remember to remain in your vehicle at all times.

* Please keep your vehicle in the carpool line along the curb.

*There is a parking lot around back that can be used if needed.

*Please remember there is no passing once in the carpool loop.

Morning Carpool

*Students should not be dropped off before 7:15 am unless they are on a.m. safety patrol. *Please

arrive in carpool in time for your child to be in class, ready to learn, by 7:45.

*Morning carpool is a continuous flow, please pull up to let your child out of the car.

*Staff begin instruction at 7:45 and no longer supervise carpool arrival. Children can no longer be dropped off at that  time. You

will need to come to the office to sign your child into school.

*Please DO NOT drop your children off or park along Forest Pines Drive.

Afternoon Carpool

*Children will be dismissed from a central location and supervised by staff members.

*If you need to pick up your child early, we ask that you do this prior to 2:00 pm to avoid confusion during our  extremely

busy 2:15 pm dismissal time.

*Parking a vehicle and then walking to pick up a student is not permitted.

*Remember to display your carpool number on your rear view mirror and keep it displayed until your child is loaded.  For security

reasons, if you do not have your carpool number displayed, you may be asked to go to the front office and  show picture ID in

order to get your child.

*If you are taking home children other than your own, you will need to have all corresponding carpool numbers

displayed.

*Once your child(ren) are loaded please do not pull out of the carpool line. We want to ensure the safety of all NFP  Falcon

families.

Thank you for helping us keep carpool an organized and safe area! We appreciate your cooperation! Revised
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